
 

 

 
 
8 September 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome to the new academic year for 2023/24.  We were delighted to welcome our students back on to site as 
well as our new Year 7 cohort! We hope they have enjoyed their first week at PCSA. 
 
A big thank you to parents/carers for their support in terms of uniform. Please do get in touch if we can be of 
assistance with any uniform or equipment that your child may need. 
 
Open Evening 
 
We held our annual Open Evening last night and had an amazing amount of visitors attending our school. A huge 
thank you to our wonderful student helpers – they represented the school excellently and we have received so 
much positive feedback about them. 
 
GCSE Results 
 
During the summer break, our previous Year 11 students 
received their GCSE results.  We were so proud of them all 
that after a couple of years of disruption and adversity they 
showed exceptional maturity and real resilience.  We were 
able to celebrate some excellent results. 
 
Friends of Priory 
 
You will have seen recently that we have launched our Parent 
Teacher Association ‘Friends of Priory’. Our aim is to support 
and enhance the positive work which takes place at Priory 
Community School. 
 
We are a supportive group of parents and staff who meet 
regularly and explore ways to add value to the school through 
a collaborative approach. Some of the ways we support the 
school are through fund raising and events organisation to 
benefit our students and enhance a sense of fun and 
community. 
 
The Friends of Priory are next meeting on Thursday 14 
September at 6pm. 
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Please also ‘save the date’ for the Friends of Priory launch event on Thursday 28 September at 4pm (information in 
poster). 
 
Head to the Friends of Priory School Facebook Group to get involved!  
 
Consultation on Admission Arrangements from NSC 
 
The School Standards and Framework Act 1998, requires each local authority to establish a Relevant Area(s) for 
admission policy consultations. The Relevant Area is the area in which admission authorities must consult with 
schools regarding their proposed admission arrangements before finalising them. 
 

Relevant Area for Consultation  2024-26 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
After-school clubs and KS4 Prep for Success sessions continue – head to our website to find out what’s on next 
week. Please also refer to the calendar on your Weduc app. This gives you all the upcoming events for the rest of 
the academic year and is regularly updated. 
 

Wednesday 13 September School Photographs – Years 7 - 10 

Thursday 14 September 
Year 10 Information Evening 

Friends of Priory Meeting 

Wednesday 20 September Year 11 Information Evening 

 
As always, if you have any questions or queries, please get in touch with the school directly and we will be happy 
to help. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mr Markoutsas 
Principal 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1340161233563820/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pOd1991mamWz355tkxe2yhxvmdaEYdob/view?usp=sharing

